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Once a month at St. Andrew’s, usually on the 4th Sunday of the month, we hold family communion.  This is an opportunity for the whole church family, including children and youth, to celebrate the Eucharist (Communion) together. Many churches do not allow adults or children to take communion until they have become confirmed and/or baptised as a believer.  Some churches provide courses for those wishing to take communion which children may attend from a certain age.  At St. Andrew’s the decision about when children take communion is left to their parents.  They may choose for their children to be blessed, or just be given bread, or take communion.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Taking communion is a sacred and holy tradition that should be taken seriously.  We would encourage parents to discuss with children what it means to take part in Communion.  You may find the following website useful to assist you in this discussion.  

http://www.kidmintools.com/2015/03/13/how-to-explain-communion-to-children/ 
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